
 

 

 
 

March 1, 2021 

 
 

Dear FWISD Families, 

 

In 2011, the Fort Worth ISD Gold Seal Programs and Schools of Choice Initiative began 

providing choice opportunities in neighborhood schools to enhance the district goal of 

achieving college and career readiness standards through dynamic learning environments and 

experiences.  Gold Seal Programs and Schools of Choice are designed to address your 

children’s interests, learning styles, and goals.  We believe in working with our community to 

determine the needs and desires of our stakeholders when developing our choice opportunities 

throughout the city.   

 

As we begin the evaluation of GSPOC offerings in your area, the district is seeking your 

valuable input to a gain greater insight on the needs of the community in order to review the 

program or school offerings that could possibly be made available through the Gold Seal 

Programs of Choice for your neighborhood campus. We 

http://bit.ly/3b7g92g
/choices
http://www.fwisd.org/

